
APRIL 2017 

Stay tuned for information on this year’s Youth Summer Food Program! 

Health Department Opening 

The health department is opening inside the Menard 

Medical Center located at 1 Center Drive in Petersburg, 

They will be open starting April 4, Tuesdays & Thursdays 

from 9am-3pm. 

Patients must schedule appointments through Sangamon 

County Health Dept at 217-531-3100. 

WIC and vaccinations will be available. 

Rent Payment Reminder 

Effective April 2017, we will no longer be taking rent payments at the banks. All 

payments must either be dropped off in the form of check or money order to the 

MCHA office or paid through rentpayment.com. Enclosed with this newsletter is a 

brochure with details on the rentpayment.com system. If you have any questions 

about using this system, please contact Casey at 632-7723. 

Please make sure yards are mowed and up to par 

prior to Monday every week.  

MCHA recommends yards be mowed once a week. 



REMINDER  - P
lease do not dispose of any  

electronics in the garbage. If you do so, you will 

be charged a disposal and trip fee. 

Notice: Effective June 1
st,

 any pet that you are 

wishing to obtain to join your household will have to 
be approved in writing from your Property Manager. 
We have noticed numerous tenants not following the 
guidelines set forth in the current pet policy. We will 
be re-vamping that policy and you will be required to 
have a signed pet policy and pay the deposit/fee  
prior to obtaining your pet. If you wish to add any 
new pet into your household, please contact Casey 
Blakeley at 217-632-7723 or  

cblakeley@menardcha.org. If you do not obtain    
approval, you will be asked to re-home your pet and 
will be given two weeks to do so. Please call Casey 
or e-mail (preferred) with any questions.  

mailto:cblakeley@menardcha.org

